
NOTICE 
TO ALL B.A.M.S./B.U.M.S STUDENTS. 

 

This is to inform that all the 

Examinations scheduled to be held only 

on 24.09.2024 have been postponed due 

to presidential election. 

 

The new schedule will be informed 

later. 

 

 
ML Warnasuriya 

Deputy Registrar/FIM 

For Registrar 

22.09.2024 
 


